
Free Financial Aid Presentation for Juniors and Parents

The high school counseling office has invited a representative from the ICAN to provide 

a free presentation on Financial Aid for juniors and their parents on Tuesday, February 

26, 2019 at 6:00 pm in the High School Library (2nd Floor). 

Topics will include:

 Financial Aid Process
 FAFSA Application Review
 Understanding FAFSA Results
 Understanding Costs – College Comparisons
 Financial Aid Options
 Scholarships Process
 Where to Go for Help

For more information, contact Ryan Hodges at 641-856-0821 or email: 
ryan.hodges@centervillek12.org.

About ICAN
ICAN is a nonprofit, educational organization and the College Access Network for Iowa. A 
member of the National College Access Network (NCAN), ICAN has 10 Student Success Centers 
in Ankeny, Cedar Rapids, Coralville, Council Bluffs, Davenport, Des Moines, Orange City, 
Shedon, Sioux City, and Waterloo, which provide information and support to students and their 
families as they plan their postsecondary education and apply for financial aid. All ICAN programs 
and services are provided without charge. For more information about ICAN, call (877) 272-4692 
or visit www.ICANsucceed.org.


